
GDO - SUPPORT STAFF EVALUATION
The Board recognizes that thorough, regular appraisal of support staff performance is critical to the realization of district
goals. The primary purpose of personnel evaluation is the growth of individual staff members, the strengthening of the
school staff as a whole, and improvement of support services provided.

The Superintendent is responsible for developing administrative guidelines.
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